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Ms. Roberts

Dear Ms. Roberts,

On May 27, 2021, the Snohomish School District received a request for documents from you in which the
following information was requested:

e How much money has SSD spent on training or curriculum relating to the following: Diversity, Racism,
anti-racism, discrimination, Black Lives Matter in the past 3 years?

District Response: Attached is a report for items that were coded to equity in the last 3 years. | have also
included a spread sheet that shows additional funds spent on Consultants.

e What agencies or outside professional development agencies, organizations, people or persons were
used to gain training and/or guidance on the above listed topics.

District Response: The district has consulted with Cultures Connecting and Hooks Global in regards to
the above topics.

e Please provide as much details that are available on any public and/or private meetings with principals,
Superintendents or SSD Board that relates to the items listed in #1 in the past 3 years.

District Response: Included is a list of meeting dates that that have occurred over the last 3 years in
regards to the topics in item #1. Public meeting minutes from Board meetings are posted on our
website at https://www.sno.wednet.edu/Page/1834. Meetings from the Human Rights and Equity
Team are posted on our website at https://www.sno.wednet.edu/Page/4215. There are also several
powerpoints and documents that | have included from trainings with principals and the Board. There are
no records responsive to meetings with the Superintendent.

e Please provide all public and/or private meeting details with any member of staff at SSD as well as
money spend or donated with the organization “Snohomish for Equity” for the past 3 years.

District Response: The only document that there was a record of was an agenda of a meeting with
Snohomish for Equity on April 15, 2021. The District has not donated any funds to Snohomish for Equity.



This will complete the District’s response to your records requests.

Regards,

Kim Radek

Snohomish School District

Executive Assistant to the Superintendent





